
 46723 Five Mile Rd. 
Plymouth, MI  48170 
Tel: 248-921-0410   
http://americas.kyocera.com  

Part Number Change Notification 
Date: October 14, 2021 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Thank you for choosing Kyocera as your LCD solution provider.  We appreciate the opportunity to support your business.  This letter is to inform you of a 

part number change to the following parts due to production location change. 

1. Product 

Part Numbers Affected 

T-55343GD035JU-LW-ADN 

T-55343GD035JU-LW-AEN 

2. Background 

For traceability, there will be a part number change for each part effected but there will be no change to the form, fit or function of the new displays.   

3. Part Number Changes 

Current Part Numbers New Part Numbers  

T-55343GD035JU-LW-ADN T-55343GD035JU-LW-AIN 

T-55343GD035JU-LW-AEN T-55343GD035JU-LW-AJN 

4. Schedule 

The factory transfer will occur by the end of December 2021 and production from the alternate factory will begin during April 2022.  We have samples of 

each part if your customer requires evaluation of the new factory parts 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience this notice may cause.  Thank you for your understanding and your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please 

contact your KYOCERA sales representative.   

Sincerely yours, 

KYOCERA International, Inc 

Display Division 

http://americas.kyocera.com

